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Safety Is Second to None – April 7, 2025 
Safety and security are the top priorities of Pittsburgh International Airport, and that is on full 
display on the build site of the new PIT that offers an innovative safety program to ensure the 
health and well-being of all on the program.  
  
Along with the program’s unique partnership with OSHA, the safety team at the new PIT 
offers opportunities for all workers to collaborate on the best and safest practices through 
meetings like Five Worker Lunches, Craft Worker Safety Committees and Principal Safety 
Meetings.  
  
Embedded in the safety program is the Well-Being Program, a separate yet connected entity 
that offers educational sessions on personal health and stability as well as helpful events like 
morning coffee and breakfast meetups to decompress or relax amid a construction program 
that comes with natural stressors.      
 


